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January 7, 1965 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

I hope you have received the mailing I sent on Monday of 
this week - including the list of dividend checks, income 
tax forms and booklet, etc. As noted in that letter, 
I had not yet received word from the Harris Bank. 

Harris Bank reports crediting $888.68 in interest to your 
account during 1964. 

Did that amount from the Chase Manhattan sound right to 
you? As I mentioned, I got this over the phone but I did 
read it back and was assured it was correct. 

Mr. Schauer has asked me to tell you that both he and 
Mr. Hinkley have been poring over your Progress Report
and enjoying the interpretations they have gleaned from. 
it. He (Mr. Schauer) will be writing soon, but is 
involved these days in annual reports, preparing for two 
meetings and the Award Dinner the end of the month, and 
trying to get to Colorado College next week for a 
Symposium. On top of that, Dr. Smith is on jury duty
this week and next. 

Sincerely, 


